
 
 
 
  
 
**CONSUMABLES, SUPERVISION & FUNDRAISER REPLACEMENT FEES: If you have not already sent in payment for your child’s fees or have not yet made payment arrangements, please do so ASAP.  A formal letter will be sent home soon to those in arrears.  The Eastern Townships School Board financial department will also receive a copy of the letter.  

 LIBRARY BOOKS: All library books must be returned and/or renewed before Friday December 16th, 2016 to avoid late fees over the Christmas holidays.   WINTER OUTERWEAR: Please make sure that your children are dressed appropriately for the weather and have a warm coat, hat, mitts & winter boots. Snow pants (or nylon pants while there is no snow) are also required for ALL students in Kindergarten through to Grade 3. The students in Grades 4, 5 & 6 must wear snow pants if they are sliding or playing in the snow.  CHRISTMAS DINNER AT SCHOOL: The Christmas dinner for the students will be served on Thursday, December 22nd.  The sign-up sheet is included with today’s information in their folders. The deadline to sign up and pay is Monday December 19th. If you want your child to have the Christmas meal, please make sure you do NOT miss this deadline. After the 19th, it will be too late…NO EXCEPTIONS!!  STUDENTS’ “INFORMAL” CHRISTMAS CONCERT AT SCHOOL: Sutton School students will be performing a very informal Christmas concert at 1:00 PM in the school gymnasium on Wednesday, December 21st. ALL parents are invited.   BREAKFAST BUFFET IN PYJAMAS AT SUTTON SCHOOL: Friday, December 23rd, Sutton School staff and students will be enjoying breakfast in pyjamas. You will find out soon what each student will be asked to bring in for this buffet brunch. Each grade (or cycle) will bring in a different item.  **Because of this large breakfast, the cafeteria will only be serving a light lunch on Friday December 23rd, which will include a choice of 2 soups, sandwiches, drink & dessert.  No other hot, main meal will be offered.  CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS:   Please take note that the students will be on holiday from Monday December 26th, until Monday January 9th, inclusively.  Classes resume on Tuesday, January 10th, 2017. The Daycare will be open on Monday, January 9th, for those who have signed up for Pedagogical days.  SUTTON FOOD BANK: Please don’t forget to send in some non-perishable food items for the Sutton Food Bank Christmas baskets.  We have boxes sitting outside our office that are still looking very sad & empty.  Thank you for your generosity.  IMPORTANT: If you drive your child to school in the morning, please make sure that they have actually entered the building. A couple times, we have “discovered” little children patiently waiting outside the locked door downstairs.  The bell rings at 7:55 AM, so as of about 8:00 AM, that door is locked, therefore latecomers must enter by the main door upstairs.  With cold weather fast approaching, we don’t want any students left out in the cold.   YOUNG ENTREPRENEURS: Our 6e année class has been working on a young entrepreneur’s project and they have created some very nice crafty articles.  They will have a table set up at the “Sutton Marché de Noel” on December 3rd & 4th. Please come visit the Christmas Market and support our students by buying some of their arts & crafts.  KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS CHRISTMAS ACTIVITY: The Knights of Columbus will be hosting their annual Christmas Party for children aged 0 to 8 on Sunday, December 11th, beginning at 1:00 PM in the Sutton School gymnasium. Sleigh rides beginning at 1:00 and then Santa arrives closer to 2. Always lots of activities and lots of fun!!! Have a great week!  


